Information for Students dated 14 June 2024.

Dear Students,

Thank you for the year we have spent together and to all those who have passed the Medical Microbiology exam,
congratulations and we wish you continued success in your studies.

Other Students who:

- Didnt take the Microbiology exam in the first term due to failed tests - are kindly requested to contact H.Masiuk a.s.a.p. to
set the term of the final small test retakes

- Didnt pass the microbiology exam in the first term are kindly requested to indicate the date of the first Microbiology
exam retake term by the end of June (suitable for both English-speaking and Polish students).

The date proposed by us is the second half of July .

If such a indication won’t be suggested, Microbiology Department Authorities will set two dates (1st and 2nd retake dates) in
September, taking into account other subjects exam retakes.

With best wishes for a wonderful summer holiday

Joanna Jursa-Kulesza



